
• Top left & bottom left photos 
by Mary Macmanus
• Top right photo by William 
Harrison

Upper left - Junior shortstop Robert Har

ris fields a grounder preparing for A&M’s 

first game Friday.

Upper right - A group of A&M baseball 

players go through warm ups at Olsen field. 

Bottom left - Junior right-handed pitcher 

Chris Clemons streches with student train

er Rob Redding.
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I don't know if that's a plus or 
a minus. We're going to find 
out. Last year the situation 
came up where we played 
three games in the month of 
May prior to regionals, which 
was unbelievable. We played 
all year to make it to the 
regionals and then we get it 
into May. We've got finals 
and the SWC tournament, 
which was three games for us, 
and then we don't play again 
until May 27. That was a big- 
time problem for us. You 
never know if your team is 
going to be ready. You just 
haven't played enough. I

picked up the Pepperdine one. 
Andy Lopez wanted to play, 
and that was the best time we 
could get in."

People have said the 
Southwest Conference is one 
of the best, if not the best, 
baseball conference the 
country. How do you feel 
about that distinction?

AI "When you can win at 
an 80 percent level against 
outside opponents you have 
to be seen as a good 
conference. When you put all 
of those opponents together, it 
would be hard for anyone to 
vote against us (as best 
baseball conference)."
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